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Docket No. 50-354

Mr. Steven E. Miltenberger
Vice President and Chief Nuclear

Officer
Public Service Electric and Gas

Company
Post Office Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Dear Mr. Miltenberger:

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF LICENSE CHANGE REQUEST 91-03, HOPE CREEK GENERATING

STATION (TAC NO. M81930)

By letter dated October 17, 1991, your company submitted License Change
Request 91-03. Subsequently, during a telephone conference, your staff
informed the NRC that the proposed amendment was no longer requested. By
letter dated March 20, 1992, we informed you that the NRC would consider the
proposed amendment to be withdrawn unless you notified us within 10 days that
our understanding was incorrect. Since the allotted time has passed and you
have not responded, we consider the amendment request withdrawn.

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for
Amendment to Facility Operating License with the Office of the Federal
Register for publication.

Sincerely,

/S/
Stephen Dembek, Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-2
Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Notice

cc w/ enclosure:
See next page
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Docket No. 50-354

-Mr. Steven E.-Miltenberger
,

Vice President and Chief Nuclear
Officor-

Public Service Electric and Gas
. Company.

Post Office Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

.

Dear Mr. Miltenberger:.

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF LICENSE CHANGE REQUEST 91-03, HOPE CREEK GENERATING-

STATION (TAC N0.-M81930)

By letter dated October 17, 1991, your company submitted License Change
Request-91-03. Subsequently, during a telephone conforence, your staff
informed the NRC that the proposed amendment was no Ibnger requested.. By
letter dated March-20, 1992, we informed you that the NRC would consider the
proposed amendment to_be withdrawn unless-you notified us'within 10 days that
our understanding was incorrect. Since the allotted time has passed and you
have not responded,-we consider the amendment request withdrawn.

The Commission has filed th'e enclosed Notice of' Withdrawal of Application for
Amendment-to-Facility Operating License with the Office of the Federal
Register for publication.

Sincerely,
.

| t--
-/

L Stephen Dembek, Project Manager-
Project Directorate-I-2

-Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:-
Notice v

cc w/ enclosure:
:See next page
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